

FULLWELL SNT NEWSLETTER APRIL 2009



The FULLWELL Safer Neighbourhood team are here to make a difference in your community. If you have concerns about day-to-day crime or disorder issues please contact a member of your team. For more information about neighbourhood policing visit www.met.police.uk/saferneighbourhoods

Safer Neighbourhood policing — "What does it mean and what do they do?" Safer Neighbourhood Teams (SNT's) were introduced in every ward in London in April 2006. The idea is "Local officers, policing a local area and dealing with its' residents and the problems that directly concern them"

Every SNT is made up of 1 Sergeant, 2 Police Constables and 3 Community Support Officers. There are alternative ways of reporting low-level crime to the police that may avoid you having to queue at a police station. Visit www.met.police.uk and see the link for self-reporting crime over the internet. It's quick and easy and you will immediately receive a Home Office reference number.



Working together for a safer London

GOODBYE & HELLO

As of April the 1st the staff within your Safer Neighbourhoods Team have changed.

Sgt Chandler and his team of officers have policed the Fullwell ward for the past Three years during which time have they reduced reported crime and in conjunction with others have made significant improvements to the local area.

Your NEW team of officers (former Fairlop ward officers) are anxious to continue this good work and in doing so we aim to make further improvements to the quality of life and reduce the fear of crime experienced by those who Live, Work and Play within the Ward.





Working together for a safer London

MARCH CRIME FIGURES

BURGLARY

There were a total of 17 Burglaries reported within Fullwell Ward.

There were 13 residential burglaries and 1 non-residential burglary.

There were a further 3 attempted burglaries to residential properties.

THEFT FROM / OF MOTOR VEHICLE

There were 10 thefts from motor vehicles and a total of 6 theft of motor vehicles reported from within Fullwell Ward.

There were also 5 people dealt with for possession of Cannabis and a further 4 for the offence of shoplifting





CURRENT CRIME TRENDS

Unfortunately the current "in vogue" crime at present is Burglary and Theft from Motor Vehicle.

Police are continuing to conduct targeted operations against those that commit these offences in an attempt to arrest those responsible and reduce the number of offences occurring, however we need your help.

Please lock your windows and double lock doors.

Please lock your vehicles and remove visible property from display.

"NIK UR REG" EVENT

On Thursday the 9th of April between 11am and 1pm officers from Fullwell Safer Neighbourhood Policing Team will be present within Sainsbury's, (Car Park), Tanners Lane, Barkingside. We will be providing crime prevention advice and removing and re-affixing your registration plates with "Anti Theft" screws.



This newsletter is produced MONTHLY. Please let us know if there are crime related issues you wish us to bring to the attention of the ward. If you wish to receive this newsletter via E-mail please contact us using the E-mail address shown.



PCSO CORNER

Whilst engaged patrolling the streets within Fullwell Ward, your Police Community Support Officers will be delivering this newsletter.

It is our aim to deliver to all, however this is probably an unrealistic challenge within a ward as large as Fullwell - So in answer to this problem we will deliver to as many streets as we can manage and in addition place extra copies at iconic points within the ward such as The Library, McDonalds, within Schools and Local Community Notice Boards etc.

A link to the newsletter can occasionally be found on various local web sites such as "Welcome to Ilford", "Redbridge I" and "Barkingside 21"





Working together for a safer London

FULLWELL WARD POLICE TEAM

PS 19JI Andy HOBSON
PC 214JI TOWLER
PC 572JI KIRK
PCSO 7172 ROWE
PCSO 7730 RATHOR

Tel - 0208 721 2569 or 0207 161 9365 FULLWELL.SNT@met.police.uk